
Coupals Primary Academy – Equality objectives January 2018 

1. Coupals Primary Academy will provide auxiliary aids that are directly related 
to disabled children’s educational needs as a reasonable adjustment so they 
can integrate wholly in all parts of school life.  

2. Staff will ensure that all pupils are able to take part in extra-curricular 
activities and residential visits, and the school will monitor uptake of these 
visits to ensure no one is disadvantaged on the grounds of a protected 
characteristic.  

3. Coupals Primary Academy will ensure that all forms of prejudice-motivated 
bullying is taken seriously and dealt with equally and firmly. 

4. There will be differential schemes of work designed to meet the abilities and 
learning styles of all pupils. 

5. There will be a clearly defined disciplinary system, which will be consistently 
enforced. 

6. The school will increase access for disabled children and young people to the 
school curriculum and will take necessary steps to meet pupils’ needs by 
using a variety of approaches and planning reasonable adjustments for 
disabled pupils, enabling our pupils to take as full a part as possible in the 
activities of the school.  

7. The school will ensure there is adequate access to the physical environment 
of the school. 

8. The school will improve the delivery of written information to disabled children 
and young people.  

9. The school will seek the views of advisory staff, outside agencies and local 
schools. 

10. Throughout the year, the school will plan ongoing events to raise awareness 
of equality and diversity.  

11. The school will consult with stakeholders, i.e. pupils, parents/carers, staff and 
relevant community groups, to establish equality objectives and draw up a 
plan based on information collected on protected groups and accessibility 
planning. These equality objectives will be reviewed and reported on 
annually. 

12. Bullying and prejudice will be carefully monitored and dealt with accordingly. 
Regular training will be given to both existing and new staff to ensure that 
they are aware of the process for reporting and following up incidents of 
prejudice-related bullying.  


